Wednesday September 28

Woodley Park News

All Souls Memorial Episcopal Church is one of several churches formed in Woodley
Park as the neighborhood began to grow in the early part of the 20th century. Next
month it will be celebrating 100th birthday. On Saturday October 8th from noon to 3
pm, the parish is holding an open house featuring clowns, balloons, face-painting, food,
tours of the stained glass windows of the church (which include windows by Louis
Comfort Tiffany) and much more. The full range of centennial activities is available
online.

At its meeting on September 19, ANC 3C adopted a resolution opposing certain of the
changes proposed by the owner of 3000 Connecticut Ave. In particular, the ANC
opposed the construction of the three-story laminated glass clock tower and the grates
on the tree boxes.

The Friends of the Cleveland Park Library will be offer a Bag o’ Books Bonanza in
connection with the October 1st Cleveland Park Day. You will be able to fill a shopping
bag with all the mysteries, romances or science fiction books that will fit, and it will cost
you only $3. 10 am to 4 pm on the second floor of the Library.

WPCA elections will take place in November. The terms of all four officers (president,
VP, secretary and treasurer) and three at-large Board members expire with the
upcoming elections. The Executive Committee has named Rob Meisnere and Barbara
loanes to the Nominations Committee for these elections. That committee collects
names of people interested in running (and those nominated by others), verifies their
eligibility and reports the names of all the candidates to the Executive Committee. If
you want more information about the elections or the various positions, you can ask
Barbara or Rob, let me know or contact any other member of the Executive Committee.

The East Woodley Park Alley Sale has been rescheduled to October 1st because of
last weekend's rain. It will be held between the 2200 block of Cathedral and the 2700
block of Woodley Place, east of Connecticut. If you are interested in selling but are not
on that alley, please contact Judy Shapiro.

CALENDAR

The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month.
The next meeting is October 5th at Stanford.

Aidan Montessori's 50th Anniversary Birthday Party is on Sunday, October 16th from
2 to 4 pm at the Omni Shoreham with tours by shuttle every 30 minutes from 1:30 on to
see the school.

John Goodman
Past pres., WPCA
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/
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